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NOTICE OF BIDDING 
 

ELECTRONIC COMPETITIVE BIDDING NOTICE No. CE/001/2025-SMOP/OPP-NDB 
 (Tender reference in the Project Procurement Plan is W-002-002) 

 
 
The Municipality of Curitiba hereby announces that it will hold, at 9:05 a.m. on June 24, 2025, on 
the e-Compras platform at www.e-compras.curitiba.pr.gov.br a COMPETITIVE BIDDING, in 
Electronic format, under the contract regime of unit price, lowest price type, for the hiring of a 
company or consortium of companies for the execution of road infrastructure works of LOT 2.3 of 
the East/West BRT corridor, concerning the section of Av. Sete de Setembro, from Av. Marechal 
Floriano Peixoto to Rua Mariano Torres, continuing along the exclusive lane on Av. Affonso 
Camargo up to the vicinity of Rua Zeila Moura dos Santos, as well as the realignment, renovation, 
and/or expansion of the tube stations EUFRÁSIO CORREA, MARIANO TORRES, AND 
RODOFERROVIÁRIA; in accordance with the specifications contained in the electronic proposal 
form, annexes, and sub-annexes, which form an integral part of the bidding notice. Maximum 
estimated value: BRL 45,577,386.54 (forty-five million, five hundred seventy-seven thousand, three 
hundred eighty-six reais and fifty-four cents). The Technical Folder containing the full text of the 
Notice, respective templates, addenda, and annexes can be obtained from the National Public 
Procurement Portal – PNCP, the website of the Curitiba City Hall via the link: 
https://www.transparencia.curitiba.pr.gov.br/sgp/licitacoes.aspx and on the e-Compras platform at 
www.e-compras.curitiba.pr.gov.br. Additional information, questions, and requests for clarification 
may be submitted to the Contracting Agent through the platform. 
 

 
Curitiba, May 22, 2025 

 
AIRTON SOZZI JÚNIOR 

Superintendent of Urban Works Implementation 
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